
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Stephanie Allman  
Regulatory Coordinator 
Regulatory Affairs 
 

tel 416-495-5499 
fax 416-495-6072 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

July 6, 2017 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re:   Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) and Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 

 Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File Number EB-2016-0246 
New and Updated DSM Measures and the Technical Reference Manual 

   Joint Comments on Cost Claims of Enbridge and Union    
       
For the above noted proceeding, Enbridge and Union have reviewed the cost claims received 
from the following. 

 
• Building Owners and Managers Association Toronto (BOMA) 
• Industrial Gas Users Association (IGUA) 
• Ontario Sustainable Energy Association (OSEA) 
• School Energy Coalition (SEC) 

 
Although Enbridge and Union have no overall objection to the Intervenor Cost Claims, we note 
that OSEA’s claim appears to have a discrepancy in the total of legal / consultant costs claimed. 
 
Enbridge and Union await the recommendations and or cost awards of the Board with respect to 
these cost claims. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
cc: Tom Brett (BOMA) - via email 
 Ian Mondrow (IGUA) - via email 
 Marion Fraser (BOMA, OSEA) – via email 
 Joanna Vince (OSEA) – via email 
 Robert Woon (OSEA) – via email  
 Jay Shepherd (SEC) - via email 


